
06/10/2018 

MR Graydon Conde 
65 / 10 Lakeshore DR 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 
graydonandmartine@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

After living in the Dardanelles section of the Narrabeen RSLLifecare facility for the last 4 years 
with exceptionally poor mobile reception the proposed telecommunications tower will be 
welcomed relief for residents. At present many residents need to walk into the streets to get 
mobile reception which is clearly a safety issue. 

Sent: 6/10/2018 11:27:31 AM
Subject: Online Submission


